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Issuer & Securities

Issuer/ Manager CITY DEVELOPMENTS LIMITED

Securities CITY DEVELOPMENTS LIMITED - SG1R89002252 - C09

Stapled Security No

Announcement Details

Announcement Title General Announcement

Date & Time of Broadcast 14-Nov-2016 17:29:43

Status New

Announcement Sub Title
Announcement by Subsidiary Company, CDL Investments New Zealand 
Limited

Announcement Reference SG161114OTHRBJBX

Submitted By (Co./ Ind. Name) Enid Ling Peek Fong

Designation Company Secretary 

Description (Please provide a detailed 
description of the event in the box below)

Please refer to the Announcement released by CDL Investments New 
Zealand Limited on 14 November 2016 relating to Update on South 
Island Earthquakes.
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Level 13, 280 Centre, 280 Queen Street,  

P. O. Box 3248, Auckland 1140, New Zealand 
Ph (09) 353 5005 Fax (09) 309 3244 Email: admin@cdli.co,nz 

S T O C K  E X C H A N G E  A N N O U N C E M E N T  
 

Date  14 November 2016  

 

Subject  UPDATE: SOUTH ISLAND EARTHQUAKES 

 
 
CDL Investments New Zealand Limited (NZX:CDI) advises that all of its land holdings and 
developments across New Zealand have not been damaged by the earthquakes felt earlier today.   
 
If required, CDI will conduct geotechnical inspections over the coming days if lateral movement or 
spreading has been detected.   
 
Our sympathies go out to everyone who have been affected by these earthquakes today.   
 
 
ENDS 
 
Enquiries to: 
 
B K Chiu 
Managing Director  
(09) 353 5077     
 
 

 
 


